
The Clery Act 
 

Federal legislation requires institutions of higher education to 

provide the campus community with information about University 

crime statistics, the Sex Offender Registry, and programs to 

prevent the illicit use of drugs and the abuse of alcohol by students 

and employees.  This information required by the Clery Act can be 

found on the Campus Police Web page at:  

 

www.winthrop.edu/publicsafety. 

 

A pamphlet containing this information can be obtained at Campus 

Police, 526 Myrtle Drive (Good Building). 
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